
Legal Notice  
Invitation to Bid for 

Lighting, 5th Avenue Parking Lot, Project Number 265-Q-20-3 
St. Petersburg/Gibbs Campus 

Board of Trustees of St. Petersburg College 
 
The Board of Trustees of St. Petersburg College will accept sealed bid proposals from qualified, licensed 
electrical contractors for the above listed project.  The scope includes, but is not limited to, demolition 
of existing electrical lights, poles and foundations and the provision of new replacement lights, poles 
and foundations in the 5th Avenue Parking Lot.  
 
Interested contractors should request an electronic copy of the Invitation to Bid Package located at 

https://webapps.spcollege.edu/purchasing/  

There will be a prebid conference held in Room 114 in the Social Arts Building, located on the St. 
Petersburg/Gibbs Campus on December 12, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. 
  
The Owner will accept sealed bid proposals until 11:00 a.m. on January 7, 2020 in Room 250 at St. 
Petersburg College Episervices Building, 14025 58th Street North, Clearwater, FL 33760.  A minimum of 
two bound copies of the bid proposals are to be submitted.  
 
Public opening of the bids will occur at 11:30 a.m., January 7 in Room 217 at St. Petersburg College 
Episervices Building, 14025 58th Street North, Clearwater, FL 33760. 
 
St. Petersburg College is an Equal Access/Equal Opportunity Employer 

https://webapps.spcollege.edu/purchasing/

